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Thursday 14th May 2020
Dear Parents and Carers 

On Sunday the Prime Minister announced that Primary Schools may re-open from 1st June. More detail has been sent and is available from Monday’s latest news link.  The aim to re-open will be dependent on whether it is safe to do so and would be on a phased approach only for children in Year 6, Year 1 and Reception to begin with. The staff and governors  are discussing the feasibility of such arrangements and will update you as soon as we receive detailed guidelines as to how this can safely be achieved. I am also aware that you may have concerns over the safety of children coming to school, especially if you, a family member or your child is vulnerable. We have staff in the same situation and will do our utmost to work around this. Above all, the safety and wellbeing of the children will be at the heart of any decision we make.

 In the meantime, stay safe and take care.

Kind Regards

David Reardon          Mandy Precious
Head Teacher          Chair of Governors
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